
Board of Trustees Meeting Summary 

December 19, 2024 

 

1. Chair Jerre Holmes called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 

 

2. The Board of Trustees received public feedback submitted to the Association and 

discussed letters submitted by member schools and districts.   

 

3. The Board adopted, through a motion, the establishment of the 2025-2027 

alignment of member schools.   

 

4. The first contests under the new alignment will take place in the fall of 2025.  The 

enrollment data upon which the alignment is based will be less than one year old. 

 

5. Mr. Mark Van Wagoner, UHSAA Legal Counsel, provided a legal report to the 

Board of Trustees. 

 

 

 

 


